
Llantilio Pertholey  

Church in Wales Primary School 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to those of you who have completed the 
latest survey.  Your opinions, thoughts and worries are 
very important to us.  Your kind words have been very 
well received by the staff.  It has been useful to read 
your challenges and we are doing our best to address 
those if possible.  We also want to support any families 
who are having IT issues as far as we can  For those of 
you who haven’t completed the survey:, please use the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Ug4_TzS3ZEGUCRtgHRR5k-
uHN5fpp4xKm4Bbg6OYIwJUMkZIQjRYUjNHSFhJTllFOUUySVc1TkI1Ni4u 

Again, we do understand the difficulties you are facing.  Many of us have children learning 
at home ourselves.  Some parents  are supporting their child to do their school work 
outside school hours to fit in with family life, as siblings also doing work or parents are 
working from home.  This is absolutely fine.  You must do what you need to do.  It is also 
fine, as I have said before, not to complete all of the work set out on-line.   

This week we had a live check-in for our Year 6 pupils.  This was really successful and so we 
have decided to roll this out throughout the year groups next week.  There are some 
important facts for you to know and to understand: 

 Teachers will send details of the meeting and a link through SeeSaw to all children 

 A grown-up must be with each child when they are in the meeting  

 Meetings will be in smaller groups initially to make it more manageable 

 Please be mindful of background noise, background items , other TABS you have open 
on your laptop and so on 

 Meetings will be recorded and then deleted at the end of the meeting for 
safeguarding reasons 

 There will be two members of staff on each call  

I’m sorry that there seem to be so many communications coming to you but we are trying 
to keep you up-to-date as information comes into us and as our plans evolve.  I hope the 
on-line sessions all go well. 

Many thanks 
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